
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON ORDINANCE OF WATER CONSERVATION PLAN 

Notice Is Hereby Given:  That at 6 o’clock p.m., at the City Hall, Underwood, Iowa, on the 11th 

day of July, 2023, the City Council of the City of Underwood, Iowa, will hold a public hearing 

on the Ordinance for Water Conservation Plan. 

 

At said hearing any interested person may file written objections or comments and may be heard 

orally with respect to the subject matters of the hearing. 

 

 

Cindy Sorlien 

City Administrator/Clerk 

 
 


